Editorial Department

HARVARD UNIVERSITY PRESS

79 GARDEN STREET . CAMBRIDGE 38 - MASSACHUSETTS

May 26, 1966
Professor José Ferrater-Mora

ge
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010
Dear Mr. Ferrater-Mora:

I know it is too soon to expect any word from you on the Lipp manu-
script. I merely thought I would suggest that if the manuscript seems
very good to you and clearly deserving of publication, and if you should
find that you will be able to finish your report by June 3, I would
appreciate it very much if you would let me know this by calling me collect
next Tuesday, if that is convenient for you. (My number is UNiversity
8-7600, extension 2611.)

We will be drawing up on Tuesday our agenda for the June meeting of
our editorial board, and if Mr. Lipp's manuscript is a likely and feasible
candidate for acceptance at that meeting I would like to include it in
the agenda: that is why I am troubling you.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. E. T. Wilcox
Humanities Editor
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